
 
 
 
 
 

Summit Opportunities 
 
 
Interested in leading a breakout session? 
  
We are currently looking for organizations and individuals to participate by sponsoring a 
breakout session during the conference. During a 50 minute-long breakout session, we ask that 
you use your area of expertise to lead a group of students in a discussion. This is an important 
opportunity for you to work closely with emerging leaders from Baltimore area colleges, and 
may be very helpful as well by being included in our conference program. If you or your 
organization is interested, please email our Programming Co-Chairs, Rebecca Rivera and 
Christianne Bharath, at programming@bmoreproud.org. Please feel free to contact our 
Programming Co-Chairs if you have any questions, as well. 
  
 
Interested in volunteering? 
 
We are currently looking for volunteers to volunteer the day of the Leadership Summit. If 
individuals are interested in volunteering the day of the event, please contact our Logistics Co-
Chairs at logistics@bmoreproud.org.  
 
 
 
 

Please also like our Facebook page, B’More Proud: The Collegiate Queer Coalition of 
Metropolitan Baltimore, for updates and more information! 
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